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The Embassy of the State of Kuwait presents its compliments to the Ministry 
of Foreign Affairs of the Kingdom of the Netherlands and kindly requests the 
esteemed Ministry’s assistance in the following matter. 

The Embassy would like to inform the esteemed Ministry that it has received 
a request from a Dutch association seeking financial assistance from Kuwaiti 
charities, under the name: 

Stichting Centrum De Middenweg, Rotterdam in this 
regard and referring to the coordination and cooperation between the relevant 
authorities of both our countries. 

The Embassy is honoured to request the esteemed Ministry for any further 
information on the abovementioned association and would highly appreciate the 
esteemed Ministry’s kind reply. 

The Embassy of the State of Kuwait avails itself of this opportunity to renew 
to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Kingdom of the Netherlands the 
assurances of its highest consideration. 

wet 3. 
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